
NES Letter Head

[Date]

Dear NES Pilot Lead Teacher:

As your recall, the NASA Explorer School Pilot is being evaluated to provide information that will be 

helpful to improve the full scale implementation of the NES project in Fall 2010.  As a NES Lead Teacher 

participating in the implementation of the NES pilot project, you are required to provide all requested 

data.  

Enclosed in this packet is the NES Student Survey (Post-Pilot).  Please follow the enclosed instructions 

and administer this short survey to students in all of your classes in which you will use NES content 

modules. 

Please use the enclosed, addressed envelope and mail the completed surveys to the address included in 

the instructions.

Thanks you in advance,

Brian L. Yoder
Evaluation Manager
NASA Office of Education


